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 Rick Fisher OBJ2014/7180/TC 03/12/2014  23:40:02 I am opposed to this extension of the hours to which they can have tables and chairs,  23:30 is too late 

and will cause disturbance and nuisance to local residents and encourage people to hang around and 

create more noise and block the pavements until much later in the evening.  there are many more 

residents in the neighbourhood who can hear all the noise from these tables and it will negatively 

impact all of us.  we battled with the noise from the Box at the same premises and now Kopapa is 

trying to create the same problem by this extension of time to serve people outside.
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